MARCH

LOST: An I and Regen Contact 45

A majo

Mauric

director of

Conference

1973, will

the rally.

the Conse

Brunswic

of severa

tary ager

Frederict

Strong

and spect

Eng

By M

"The S

trap Race

known i

Engineeri

last Mond

The stud

were aske of racing project re

constructi

masonite.

feet of nyl

epoxy a

necessary

Hai

Outgoing

person Mi

his office

position for the last S Council m

The job

to handle carry a ful

time, he

recommen

salaried p Hanusia larger bud as prices

It will b

The eve

A letter from the Vice-President...

Dear Students,

Another year has ended.

I would take this time to reflect; I have spent many hours being a so called "student leader"

I have learned more working for you in my years here than money or time could buy. I really wish you could have had the same experience. Try it, you might even

reach, I guess, is immortality, just some small place to leave my mark. I would trade in all the publicity, so called "power" and position, just for a spot. I guess the best I can do is linger in some of your memories.

Some of the people I have most been impressed with in my time here are Chris Gillis. comptroller; Tom Benjamin, past Editor of the Bruns who came fire The goal I have secretly tried to and brimstone gave the only

received this year. A result of the criticism is I found myself readin his articles - and then acting upon

The campus should do two things as I see it 1) elect only people with experience in the system, weakinexperienced - leaders kill the system and 2) support and suggest to your leaders, don't criticize them, unless you are doing better

I have great respect for our man at the Top, Dr. John Anderson stick his neck out for you - the students, and most of you don't even realize it. Dr. John was your

constructive criticism I have best friend in these times of tight money and rising costs. Support him, and lay the criticism on the heads of the ones it belongs, the present N.B. government. I have learned a lot from J.

David Miller also, the most important thing is to blend to a balance, student activities and academics.

Finally, a UNB employee the other day told me, a prof in a course that is compulsory for me to take says he "will get" me, (academically). To the man involved I say "Try It! I will see you and your position completely investigated by Senate. You are

not fit to teach my parents' children, and are teaching here only because of some act of God.

The Professors at this campus are collectively probably the fairest and best on any Canadian Campus. The education received here therefore is of the highest

I am also impressed with the students. What a "beautiful city", we have on this campus. Until we reunite; "see you"

SRC Applications:

Re-opening of Applications for the following positions:

YEARBOOK

(1) Editor-in-Chief (1) Co-editors

(1) Advertising Manager

HONORARIUM \$300.00 \$600.00 to be divided among the rest

ENTERTAINMENT CHAIRMAN

\$250.00 & 10 percent of Annual Net

SRC REPRESENTATIVE ON SAA

WINTER CARNIVAL

Assistant Chairman \$300.00 to be divided among executive

RULES & REGULATIONS

Deadline - March 31, 1976 at 5:00 p.m.
Addressed to Kevin Garland, Chairman Applications Committee, c.o. SRC Office.

3) All recommendations that the applicant deems necessary must be in writing and accompany the application. 4) Applications must have Full name, Address and Telephone

number and position desired. 5) After deadline date interviews will be arranged with all applicants.

SRC accused of cheap politics

Dear Editor:

As my final of probably too many comments this year, I feel obliged to say that as long as I have been here there has never been so much cheap politics.

There can never be an excuse for people who are not man enough to tell a person that they are going to try and impeach him in council, to give him at least, time to prepare a

There can never be an excuse for people allowing personal dislike or jealousy to interfere with the performance of their elected or appointed responsibilities and finally, there can never be an excuse for people who deliberately impede the progress of government to satisfy their own egos as a result of frustration and failure to win the respect of the electorate.

It can be said that the harshest working so-called student leaders at UNB spent most of their time this year rectifying the damage done by others. Clearly, it would have been more advantageous to all students if that had not been the I sincerely hope that one of these

people graduate or leave, and as others grow up, that we can look forward to next year as one of cooperation and achievement.

'So far from God, so near to the

Yours truly, J. David Miller

It's nice being appreciated

Dear Editor:

I much enjoyed reading Lynette Wilson's review (Bruns, March 12, 1976) of the film Bug.

The review was quaint - whacky. It made very amusing reading. What better than flippant and silly can a reviewer be when the thing reveiwed earns "a piffle '0' on the

I've never had much interest in seeing Bug, or several of the other

films reviewed by Lynette, but I do look forward to reading her reviews. (I hope she's back next year.)

Sincerely,

Marion Owen-Fekete (Mrs.) English, STU

P.S. In their more restrained, less word-reckless way, John Timmins' theatre reviews are enjoyable too.

Thank you unsung heros

Fellow students:

Exams and the likes will soon be upon us and another year at UNB will be over. At this time I would like to thank the "unsung heroes" of our campus: the service people; security, the Smoke Shoppe, the Coffee Shop, the Cafeteria staff, the Bruns, CHSR, janitors; the infirmary staff, even the ladies who sign us in at those women's residences; for their excellent service and cooperation during the past year.

I would also like to thank my friends and fellow students who helped or hindered me this year. In closing I wish everyone good luck on your exams and have a good summer.

The Education Society, will be meeting next Wednesday after-noon March 31 at Marshall D'Avary Hall, to welcome its new executive Larry Kennedy, will president, and Janice Steeve, Treasurer. The meeting is open for those who are interested, time of the meeting will be posted.



DROP IN AND MEET US

At "Classical Cosmetics" we're not in the world of "mass marketing" and "production line" We specialize in fashion, quality, and very personal professional services - all at reasonable

We feature the make-up and styles of Electa & Corrado - Canada's most fashionable make-up.

We're not surprised if you haven't heard of Electa & Corrado - they rely on their reputation in the fashion world - not high cost advertising, elaborate packaging or perfume additives. By eliminating these high cost items we can offer quality products at a fraction of normal prices. Our make-up appointments are a learning experience. If yours is a very dramatic make-up

and little secrets you will use for a lifetime. We have regular store hours - drop in and meet us.

Judy Cunningham - make-up specialist (trained by Electa di Genova.)

One Hour Make-Up Appointments Facials (latest equipment available)

\$7.50 \$9.50

Classical Cosmetics (455-4177)

Lower Lobby -Lord Beaverbrook Hotel

or a very light next-to-nothing look -- we take the time to show you the professional techniques Sincerely Smave Dith SE 3